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    COUNCIL BILL 23-0368 – Real Property Tax Credit for 

    Energy Conservation Devices 

 

 

The Honorable President and  May 9, 2023 

Members of the City Council 

City Hall, Room 400 

100 North Holliday Street 

 

 

The Commission for Historical and Architectural Preservation staff is in receipt of City 

Council Bill 23-0368 – Real Property Tax Credit for Energy Conservation Devices for the 

purpose of amending the energy conservation devices real property tax credit; and providing 

for a special effective date.   

 

CHAP Executive Director advises a recommendation of approval of City Council Bill 23-

0368.  All exterior work to properties in local historic districts and on local landmarks must 

receive an Authorization-to-proceed, which will ensure the projects that will pursue this credit 

will not negatively impact the historic character of historic districts and landmarks.       

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Holcomb, Executive Director, at 410-371-

5667. 

 

 


